Trustees of the Trust Funds
Meeting Location: New Ipswich Town Office, 661 Turnpike Road, New Ipswich
Meeting Date: August 4, 2023

Attendees: Bentti Hoiska and Robert Zinsmeister

Meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m.

Old Business:

There was a brief discussion of the possibility of acquiring a used fire truck from Groton,
MA and whether any of the cost of the purchase or repair thereof could be taken from
the Fire Department CRF. Bentti and Bob believe the established purpose of the fund
could be interpreted to permit it. Further action on making a decision was tabled to the
next meeting when Jim would be present seeing that he has expressed an opposing
viewpoint.

New Business:
A request for disbursement was prepared and faxed to TBFA to transfer the 2022
earnings of General Trust fund (previously Electric Light fund) of $4,633.14 to the town

general fund.

At our next meeting we plan to transfer the 2022 earnings of the Spalding Fund to the
MRSD. Bentti will advise the SAU of the amount ($2,940.88) before the transfer.

In continuation of our project to create an informational manual of our various funds,

Bentti will research the Cemetery Trust, Bob the Highway Department CRF, and Jim the
Revaluation CRF.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:53 a.m.



